From: Mansour, Raed 
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 5:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Request for Review for Attending Conference in Chicago

Dear Mr. Berlin,

As per required after travel, I am submitting this summary:

I went to a Pre-Conference Regional Summit on Health and Housing on 11/29/2017 and the Midwest Forum for Hospitals, Health Systems and Population Health from 11/29/2017 to 12/1/2017, both hosted in Chicago and attending on behalf of the City of Chicago, Department of Public Health. This was by invitation from the Illinois Public Health Institute (IPHI) who covered the summit and forum registration costs and:  Serve as the National Program Office for the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation (RWJF) Data Across Sectors of Health (DASH) grant where I serve as the Project Director for the “Childhood Lead Paint Hazard Data Sharing Across Sectors of Health” grant; Are the co-creators and co-lead of the “All In Data for Community Health Learning Collaborative” that I belong to and; Are one of the hosts for both the Pre-Conference Regional Summit and the Midwest Forum that I was invited to attend and present on a panel to share our work on the RWJF funded DASH project. The Conference and Summit also included discussions on what’s needed to advance the field of population health, collaboration, housing, health equity, analytics, and data sharing in government, community based organizations, academia, hospitals and healthcare systems to improve public health, with opportunities to speak with a national foundation, peer-to-peer networking, and one-on-one consultation with national experts.

Thank you,

Raed

Raed Mansour

Director, Office of Innovation

Chicago Department of Public Health

